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In her Toronto Sun article, Fellow Candice
Malcolm writes a tribute honoring the Canadian soldier who died three years ago during a
horrific terrorist attack on Parliament Hill in Ottawa. Malcolm continues explaining the
threat of terrorism has only grown larger and remarks, “there is no freedom without
security, and Canadians deserve to know that our government is working to protect
our safety and stop extremists from terrorizing Canada.”  Read the full article at
Toronto Sun, here.  
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